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Greetings from Pastor  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
How are you? Hope you are doing well. The preparations to 
welcome True mother to America is going very well. I believe 
this is going to be a groundbreaking program for the entire 
American movement. Our True Mother will be giving the 
message of God, guiding America and the whole world back to 
God. Let's us all be there and bring everyone we know. As in 
John 14:6 "Jesus said to him, "I am the way, and the truth, and 
the life. No one comes to the Father except through me". 
Without True Parents, the world can't understand God, our 
Heavenly Parent. Let's be a channel for bringing God to 
someone's life. I want to encourage everyone to book your 
tickets as soon as the registration is open.  
 
Also, this Sunday Dr. Balcomb will be speaking at the Sunday 
Service. I want to encourage everyone to come early and 
welcome our church president to our community with an open 
heart. This Saturday morning 10:30 A.M. we will have a blessing 
ceremony at the church, please be there to congratulate the 
new couples and welcome them to our community. 
 
Thank you so much for your prayer. May God bless you and 
your families.  
 
Sincerely 
Pastor Manoj Jacob 
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Invite your family and spread the word that True Mother is 
Speaking! Click here for flyers, posters, and more! 

  
  

Ladies League Spring Tea 

 

THEME: International Iced Delights 
Sunday, June 11, 2017 | 3:00pm-5:00pm 

 
Attention ladies! The Demott Ladies League invites you to our 
second annual Spring Tea Social! 
 

 
 

 

Come try s  
ignature Desserts and Delicious Treats  

paired with each tea from around the world! 

 
Make new friends, enjoy a couple hours of socializing through 
activities and games, and come dressed to impress in your best 
spring tea outfit (hats and gloves are encouraged and 
welcomed). Don't be shy to dress up and have fun, this is 
YOUR day, and you DESERVE to enjoy yourself.  
 

Seating is limited so reserve your spot today!  
COST: $7.50 per person if you pay in advance online  

 
$10.00 if you pay at the door on the day of the event. 
 
If you have questions please contact Sunmarie Burns 
at: sunmarieburns@ gmail,com  
Hope to see you there! 

  

9am and 11am Service 
Sermon Given by: 

Dr. Michael Balcomb - President, 
FFWPU USA 

 
**Dr. Ki Hoon Kim was called to be 

with True Mother at this time. Let us 
welcome our FFWPU-National 

President this Sunday! 
  

Clifton Family Church 
Council Minutes  

  

Blessing and Family Ministry 

 
 

Local Marriage 

Blessing Ceremony 
TOMORROW: 10am 

 

  

CARP 

 

 

Donate Here 
  

 

  

Sunday School Workshop 



 

 

Visit South America 

 

 

 

LEDA, PARAGUAY 
YOUNG ADULT 
SERVICE PROJECT 

June 24 - July 11 
18-35 year old 

 
Please visit our 

website for details 
and apply now 

LEDA, 

PARAGUAY 

ADULT ECO-

TOUR 
July 13-24 

 
For more 
information, 
please visit the the 
leda website 

TELA, HONDURAS 
PEACE PARK OF 
THE AMERICAS 

PROJECT 
August 7 -17 

17-35 years old 
 
Please visit our 
website for 
details and apply 
now by going to 
our Facebook 
page: Honduras 
Peace Park Project 
Phase I - part 2 

 

  

 

Click here for More Information  

 

  

Annual Father's Day Potluck is Only a Week Away! 

 

Please look at this list here for Dishes to Bring  

 

  

 

 

More Info 
Here 

Registration 
Form here  

  

  

Job Opportunities 

New Hope School 
 

Seeking a Music and Arts 
teacher for the 2017-18 school 

year. Both full time and part time 
positions are available. If you are 

interested, please contact Dr. 
Beebe at 973-768-7594. 

 
If you are interested in any of 
these positions, please call Dr. 

Robert Beebe at 973-768-7594. 
  

Volunteer Opportunities 

Baby-sitting, Cooking, 
Set-Up and Serving 

for the Marriage Course! 
 

Would you like to support 
couples as they work to improve 
their marriages? Then this is the 
perfect volunteering opportunity 

for you!  
Register Here 

  

Posting Events on E-News 

Anyone that wishes to post 
events on the Clifton Family 
Church E-News can send their 
information to contact.d3@ 
unification,org 
  
Thank you! 

  

 

  

Event Calendar  

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Clifton 
973-916-0329 | contact.d3@ unification,org | familyfed,org 



 

 

78 De Mott Ave, Clifton, NJ 07011 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


